
Please add my name to those opposed to supporting, financially or legally, those who keep 

pushing for GMO crop protection.  The concept that GMO crops are required in modern 

agriculture, and are innocuous to organic and non-GMO crops nearby, has been proven FALSE 

by recent events in the field. 

Oregon should be moving toward limiting (and hopefully someday preventing) the planting of 

GMO crops in the state.  It would help with overseas commerce, where GMOs are prohibited -- 

and rid us of the scourge of glyphosate (in RoundUp) that is poisoning our environment, and 

getting into our bodies at an increasing rate. 

 

Thank you for considering my position. 

   

Sincerely, JOHN KLOETZEL 

   Ashland  
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